
Notes from the August 28, 2020 call
We discussed the OHIP needs for possibly using 360X for SDOH purposes, and specifically food needs for patients, which is an increased concern during 
the COVID-19 pandemic. We will invite more participants in these calls to continue gathering information on how to best approach this. Basic 360X is not 
necessarily a good fit for this area.
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